

## St. John's University

Office of Alumni Relations

March 8, 2004

Kenneth Zore Manager Special Events New York Jets 50 West 57th Street, 2nd Floor New York, NY 10019

Dear Ken:

Permit me the opportunity to express my sincere gratitude for your participation in our C.O.A.C.H. - Sports Management Day. Our students who visited with you on February 18<sup>th</sup> had the highest praise for the time, work and energy offered to them by you. The students enthusiastically spoke that the program offered them the opportunity to experience first hand their future "St. John's degree in action."

We at St. John's are indeed proud of our alumni COACH (es). You have given our current students a chance to focus on their careers and exposed them to different channels they can build a future on. Thank you for participating and making the day a great success.

Respectfully yours,

Wanne Filippone
Assistant Director
Constituent Programs